
 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
 

TO:  Franklin Families 
FROM: Janice Tierney 
DATE: November 9, 2018 
 
Our 5th Grade Safety Patrol Volunteers deserve a SHOUT OUT!!  Whether warmly 
greeting students as they arrive, wishing them a good day as they leave or simply 
demonstrating responsible, respectful and safe behaviors, their example enhances 
the experience for our entire Franklin family.  Thank you!! 
 
The annual Turkey Trot was a fun and successful event. The weather cooperated and 
the donations were picked up and are available to families through St. Theresa’s food 
pantry. Thank you Mrs. Burr for organizing and to our families for donating. 
 
Franklin was a busy place this week with conferences and parent visitation.  The 
kindness and respect that everyone displayed with timely arrivals, awareness of 
other conferences, building safety and sign in/sign out procedures, and classroom 
decorum created a positive experience for all.  Thank you for your awareness and 
support. 
 
We do try to get outside for recess – even if weather is “iffy.”  Please remind your 
student to dress appropriately so that they are able to enjoy this time outside. 
 
As we approach the holiday season, many collections are taking place here at 
Franklin.  Please be sure to label donations so we can ensure that they reach the 
intended destination.   
 
Looking forward to a full week of school next week.  Enjoy the weekend.  j 
 
 
 


